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Access to a New Network!

SecureOne is excited to announce we are able to access
the Lakeland Care PPO Network in Southwestern Michigan.

Lakeland PPO will be utilized for:
Preferred United Plans "Alternative Funding"
Traditional Single Employer Self-Funded program

Contact Carter Briggs, Vice President of Marketing,
to set up a meeting set up to discuss our new PPO option

Cell: 517-488-2369 - Office: 1-888-299-1196 X 129
E-Mail: briggsc@secureoneinc.com
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